
BURT TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

January 8, 2018 

 

The Public Hearing of the Burt Township Planning Commission was called to order by Chair 

Chris Kindsvatter on January 8, 2018, at 6:30 pm at the Burt Township Hall, 7029 Birchwood 

Road, Cheboygan, Michigan 49721 to accept comments on the draft update to the Burt Township 

Parks & Recreation Plan 2018-2023. 

 

ATTENDANCE:  Chris Kindsvatter, Paul Janness, Matt Landon, Jay Jontz, Eugene Hodulik 

Absent:  None 

Also Attending: John Iacoangeli, Allen Kolaski, Katie Parker, Tim MacArthur, Harold 

Koviak,,Jim Larson 

 

Chair Kindsvatter welcomed the visitors and introduced John Iacoangeli of Beckett & Raeder 

who helped prepare the five year update to the Parks & Recreation Plan. 

Mr. Iacoangeli discussed the need for the plan adoption by the township and the DNR.  The 

procedure for submission of the Plan was followed by Beckett & Raeder.  A survey was 

compiled and an Action Plan was written.  The Action Plan is the most important aspect of the 

Plan and is required for grant applications.  The Burt Township Recreation Plan focuses on the 

continuation of connector, non-motorized pathways through Burt Township. 

Claire Karner from Beckett & Raeder will prepare the checklist for the DNR and give it to the 

township Supervisor. 

 

Public Comment – None 

 

Public Hearing on Recreation Plan closed at 6:45 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Donna McDougall, Clerk/Recording Secretary 
 

  



 


